
February 14th, 192L.

Colonel G. Eric Reid,D.5.0. 
London, Ont.

Hy dear Colonel
I was sorry to read in the McGill 

Daily that you had resigned from the Rules Committee.
I know th t last Saturday night o 

you were a bit hot about the way in which the Toronto 
representative had acted at your meeting, but I did 
not know at that time you were so incensed as to lead 
you to resign. I remember saying that, personally,
I was not in favour of the forward pass. I hope,
Eric, that that statement of mine had, nothing to do 
in determining you to resign from the Committee.

Let me, on behalf of 21cGill, 
thank you for tho good services you have rendered 
your Alma Mater, not only while serving on the Rules 
Committee, but also in every way open to you. If 
all our graduates wore as enthusiastic in their 
support as you things would be much bettor all round.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.


